WRA Report December 2024
The WRA held a quiz night on the 23rd November,  it was well attended. The questions were supplied from a member of the WRA, people seemed to enjoy the evening with prizes given to the winning team.
We held our Christmas party on the 8th December which was a success. We wanted to give something back to the community. Therefore this year we put on a buffet instead of what has been done in the past. We had lots of good feedback from all the people who attended.
We held a best Christmas jumper, guess how many sweets are in the jar along with a Christmas quiz, with prizes to be won.
Everyone on the committee pulled together to make it a rememberable afternoon. 
The people on the community also played their part in helping to clear the hall. A thankyou was given to them at our December coffee morning. We appreciate everyone who helps us in any way.
Our usual events are still going well and hopefully we can attract more people to attend these in the future.
With help from Christine Hamilton we have put posters out in the village to try and attract people to come forward and join us  Hopefully this will work.
Once again we are running under the recommended amount, but we are still here and trying our best to continue. We need the help of the community to ensure the future of the WRA.
I'd like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year and hopefully 2025 will be our year.
This ends my report
Kind regards 
Angela Whittaker WRA Chair 

